
Warren County Board of Commissioners
Public Hearing

Notice is hereby served that the Warren County Board of 
Commissioners has scheduled a public hearing to hear citizen 
comments regarding a proposed Warren County Solar Farm 
Ordinance for un-zoned areas of Warren County for Monday, 
May 2, 2016 at 5:30 PM.  The meeting shall be held in the War-
ren County Armory Civic Center–Meeting Room, 501 US Hwy 
158 Business, East Warrenton, NC.

Written comments will be received at the following address 
until, Tuesday, April 26, 2016 at 4:30pm:

Ken Krulik, Planning/Zoning Administrator
542 W Ridgeway St, Warrenton, NC 27589
(252) 257-7027  or by e-mail at kenkrulik@warrencountync.gov.

All interested citizens are urged to attend this meeting.

Barry Richardson, Chairman
Warren County Board of Commissioners


